
M I N U T E S 
WILLIAMSBURG BOARD OF EDUCATION 

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

JUNE 1, 2020 

 

 

The Williamsburg Board of Education met in special session at 5:38 p.m. in the High School 

Media Center and via Zoom meeting (in order to honor social distance recommendations from 

President Trump and Governor Kim Reynolds due to Covid-19 virus concerns) on June 1, 2020.  

Members present were: Mark Armstrong (via Zoom), Brian Phillips (via Zoom) and Kim Finn 

(via Zoom).  Quinn Wolfe and Brooke Drahos were absent.  The meeting was called to order by 

President Phillips. 

 

A motion was made by Finn, seconded by Armstrong to approve the list of recipients of the 

George and Louise Swigart Scholarships as presented.  The announcement of the students will be 

made at the Senior Awards Night on June 3, 2020.  The motion passed unanimously.  

 

A motion was made by Armstrong, seconded by Finn to adjourn.  The motion passed 

unanimously.  The meeting adjourned at 5:50 p.m.  The next regular board meeting will be held 

on June 10, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Cynthia Gingerich, Board Secretary 


